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08/10/2020  22:43:582020/3442/P COMMNT Nicola Bustin and 

Neil Sikka

We are the owners of 10 Prince Arthur Road. We object to the works to the front of the house for the following 

reasons:

1. The creation of two additional parking spaces, which will be directly abut the pavement,  is ugly and not in 

keeping with a conservation area.

2. By creating additional parking spaces at the front which is personal to the owner of no.12, a parking space 

on the highway will be lost (due to the extended crossover).
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